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Comment text:

Dear colleague

This is the first we heard of this boundary changes for Scott Road, Fernhill Road and Richmond Road when a leaflet landed in my post box this
week , we not very happy.

This changes is going to effect the church , school community spirit and why change other than political gain. Also bin collections , house prices.

All this is not communicate well and nothing about impact on us.

We stronger request this changes should not happen and all the above Roads should stay with Olton Ward.

Mandy thanks

Kind regards
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